In Remembrance of Aubree

Aubree is a sweet, strong 3 year old
“Warrior Princess” who was diagnosed with
Neuroblastoma in July 2023 but on
June 18" God called home the strongest little
Angel he would ever come across.
Please come out and show your support to the
family on

July 27, 2024

at the

Toms Brook Fire Department.

Doors open at 9:00 A.M. and we will be there all day.
There will be raffles, magic show by Kevin Owens, bake
sale, silent auction, Sugar Creek ice cream, music and a

spaghetti dinner starting at 4:00 P.M. There will be
something for everyone to enjoy.




